
 

 

 

Starting on May 1, 2016, the Waterloo office of Lear Communication will be owned by 
Julie Venhuizen!   
 
Julie has been with Lear for almost 12 years, working as a speech-language pathologist 
and clinical manager.  The Waterloo office has thrived under her leadership and we are 
thrilled to see her taking over the reins on May 1! 
 
In addition to Julie, all the wonderful Waterloo staff will remain the same: 

 Annmarie Foster 

 Ashley Witzel 

 Laura Carson 

 Lindsay Weir 

 Jilienne Reusser 
 
Justine will also continue to help Julie out as she embarks on this exciting new journey. 
 

The Waterloo clinic will be called Sound Expression and will be located in the 

current office at 490 Dutton Drive, Unit B12, in Waterloo.   
 

There is no change to the phone 519-742-3405 or fax 519-742-5039.   
 

There will be a new website www.soundexpression.ca along with new email 

addresses.  But if you go to the Lear Communication website www.learcomm.ca, 
there will be a link to direct you to the new website, and if you send an email to a 
learcomm.ca email address, it will be forwarded to the new email address. 
 
We therefore hope that this will be a seamless transition for all of our clients and 
colleagues!  But if you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to contact either 
Julie at 519-742-3405 or Justine at 877-388-3819. 
 
Please join us in wishing Julie and all the Waterloo staff continued success!! 
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